
HB 878 -- Child Support Payments

Sponsor:  Salva

This bill prohibits any child support check or other
correspondence from containing the Social Security number of any
child support obligee, obligor, or the child entitled to the
support, unless otherwise required by federal law or court order. 
Social Security numbers may be retained as confidential records. 
Social Security numbers contained in any records of the Family
Support Division in the Department of Social Services are not
subject to public disclosure unless required by court order or
federal law. 


